PORTLAND | Public Schools

Hosted in partnership with
Office of Family & Community Engagement,
Indian Education and the Indian Parent Committee

Join us for a

NATIVE and INDIGENOUS
COMMUNITY CONVERSATION

WEDNESDAY, MAY 21st
6:00pm - 7:30pm
Jefferson High School

Blazer Room
5210 N Kerby Ave, Portland, OR 97217

This event will serve as a space to gather Native and Indigenous
families, staff, students, and community partners from across PPS to
share priorities, build connections, and continue the conversation
shared at the April 10 Public Hearing.

Any and all Native and Indigenous persons who
wish to attend in-person or virtually are welcome.

pRs-net.zoom.us/j/8164660/579




